
 Grace Irwin Award 2021 
 Michael  Griffin  de  Leaside  High  School,  gagnant  de  la  bourse  Grace  Irwin,  a  soumis  son  rapport 
 et sa reconnaissance pour avoir reçu la bourse. Son message se trouve ci-dessous: 

 “  To the Members of CAC, 

 With  the  funds  from  the  Grace  Irwin  Award  for  2021.  I  was  able  to  inject  some  new 
 activities  into  my  classics  club  at  Leaside.  During  the  first  full  school  year  of  the 
 pandemic,  we  were  not  running  extra-curricular  activities  like  the  Classic  Club.  I  did  have  a 
 Latin  Class  for  one  quadmester  although  my  interactions  with  my  students  were  brief  and 
 I  did  not  have  much  contact  with  them  beyond  our  class.  For  2022,  There  was  no  Latin 
 class  for  2021/2022,  but  a  newly  reformed  Classics  Club  has  met  virtually  and  in  person 
 when  allowed.  With  our  virtual  meetings,  we  prepared  for  our  in  person  extra-curriculars. 
 We  have  planned  out  and  executed  a  number  of  workshops  to  create  replicas  of  ancient 
 pottery.  This  Classics  Club  has  met  a  few  times  and  molded  some  skyphoi,  a  phale.  and 
 pyxis.  Our  next  task  was  decoration.  As  of  March  their  pottery  project  is  almost  complete. 
 We  are  planning  a  mosaic  workshop  and  to  create  a  few  more  in  person  art  objects  inspired 
 by the ancient world.” 
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